#37-130

November 20, 2023

Killingly Planning and Zoning Commission 172 Main Street Killingly, CT 06239

Dear Members of the Commission:

On behalf of the Clarie family, owners of property located at 308 and 310 Westcott Road and 115 Mashentuck Road in Killingly, I am writing to express our support for revisions to the zoning regulations currently being considered by the Killingly Planning and Zoning Commission.

We greatly appreciate the efforts that the Commission has taken over the past year to develop proposed revised regulations for the Business Park District that are before you for consideration. We believe that the revised regulations will encourage development of this land, helping to put the properties in the BP District to better use.

The text amendment application that was previously approved by the Commission for this zone was certainly an important first step in moving forward with the future use of the property. The revised zoning regulations being considered here provide further refinement of that effort and provide a path for the future development of the properties located within the BP District, which will ultimately benefit the broader community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

On behalf of the Clarie family